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Information Item 
 

BAC-5 Report on Architects and Engineers Appointed by Chancellor                                  

 (2900 Oakland - Surplus Warehouse) 
 
Background Information 
  
At the December 6, 2013 meeting of the Board of Trustees, the Board authorized the 
Chancellor, ex-officio, to appoint architects and engineers for projects with authorized 
funding of $2,000,000 or less, and authorized the Chancellor to report all such 
appointments to the Board at its next meeting. 
 
The scope of this project is environmental services for 2900 Oakland - Surplus 
Warehouse.   
 
TOTAL PROJECT BUDGET:  $17,380 
 
The firm of SITECH Consulting, PC, Raleigh, NC was recommended to the Chancellor for 
this appointment because of the following reasons: 
 

1. SITECH has extensive experience in performing environmental services. 
2. SITECH has very effective working relationships with regulatory agencies such 

as the North Carolina Department of Environmental Quality, specifically with 
the regional offices. 

3. SITECH has a strong track record completing environmental services for 
UNCG. 
 

Based on the above information, the Chancellor appointed SITECH Consulting, PC, 
Raleigh, NC as the designer for this project on March 14, 2018. 
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